
1.	 House Drama
2.	 House Gym
3.	 Sports Day
4.	 House Singing
5.	 Go Stoner! Sports Day, 2024
6.	 House Drama

Last year was another exciting year for 
Stoner. We started off with a thrilling House 
Lacrosse win in the Middle School on  
St Catherine’s Day which, as always, was 
greatly enjoyed by everyone. All members 
of the House were able to get involved, 
whether they were playing lacrosse, 
supporting from the sideline or raising 
money for charity in the annual Stoner hot 
chocolate sale which raised £483. 

The Autumn Term is always a very busy time 
as we also had House Debating and House 
Drama. In House Drama we were very happy 
to win Best Technical Design award, which 
demonstrates the range of talent girls in 
Stoner have. 

The Spring Term brought preparations for 
the House Gym, choreographed by the L6. 
House Gym was a delight to watch this year, 
with the theme being The Olympics, Paris 
2024. Everyone in the house participated 

in singing and gym rehearsals with great 
enthusiasm, and excitement was building in 
the lead-up to the final performance at the 
end of term. For House Music we sang All Of 
Me by John Legend and Be Our Guest from 
Beauty and the Beast. These two songs were 
arranged by our outstanding music prefect, 
Gemma, whom we thank very much. Our 
U3 girls shared a bonding night where they 
baked cupcakes for charity and raised £80. 

The Summer Term also brought much fun 
for Stoner. During the House lunches, many 
girls across Stoner participated in tennis and 
cricket matches. We were inspired by the 
girls’ incredible performances and applaud 
them for taking part. On Sports Day, we had 
the great privilege to compete in House 
Athletics.  It was lovely to see the spirit of 
Stoner shine through the green face paint in 
the running races. House Athletics brought 
many triumphs, with Stoner comfortably 

winning the coveted Golden Mile Relay Race. 

It has been a busy year for Stoner, and we 
have all enjoyed every moment of it. We 
are looking forward to the next year and 
the opportunities ahead. We would love to 
thank the U6 team for leading us during a 
successful year and leaving such an amazing 
legacy which we hope to continue. We wish 
you all the best of luck with your future 
plans. Thank you to our amazing tutor team 
and in particular Mr Reed, our Housemaster, 
for making Stoner such a fun House to be in!

STONER
Emily and Carina  - Stoner House Captains 2024/25

1

3 4

5

6

2


